Must apologize for the delay in returning your
very interesting and informative file on Alaska. It
has been of great assistance, expecially in offering
clues for expanding my research on Alaska.

Knowing the amount of time and work that goes
into collecting a file such as yours, I want to thank
you for the use of this material.

I hope to get over your way again in the not too

distant future. When I do I will be able to express

my thanks more adequately and perhaps we can continue

our discussion of Alaska where we left off at last years

”~

meeting.
sincerely,
Loren Stewart

Box 403
Pullman, Wash.,




